Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock on Wednesday 12th   February  2014
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney (LF), Pennie Drummond (PD)), Muriel Taylor (MT), Shaun Walsh (SW), Anna Collins (AC), Sandra Peters (SP).
LF welcomed AC & SP to the committee. 
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
There were none.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

We regret that Maggie Maguire has resigned from the committee but wish to thank her for her hard work & valued contribution over many years.

Harry Ingram is no longer a Young Rider so is no longer our Young Rider Rep. Thanks to him for his input.

The Veterinary talk given by Arnie Agnew of Agnew Equine was excellent, well attended & aimed at all levels of competition. 
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report. 
 MT reported that the current balance is £888.36. 
	MT

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that only about half of our Full members have renewed & 5 Ass members.  
	PG

	6
	PR.SW will continue with the Facebook,Social Media & Communications. AC will produce News Bulletins. She will contact Fiona Videla.
	SW
AC

	7
	Annual Meeting Report.
A very successful evening, good meal & well supported raffle. Same venue next year.
	PG


	8
	Volunteers’ Meeting. Feb 15th.
Good meeting but not as interactive as last year. LF gave a report. As the emphasis was on recruiting new Ass members it was thought we should have more non-competitive trophies. Suggestions were for an Ass members’ Trophy, a Top Native PR Trophy & a Helpers’ Trophy.
	

	9
	Training Day Feb 16th
LF reported some problems beforehand but went well on the day.
	

	10
	Delamere PR Pink Ride.
Preparations are ongoing but a shortage of helpers at this stage. She will ask the office if pink rosettes can be centrally sourced. 
	LF

	11
	Teggs Nose PR.
The date has been changed to March 29th to avoid following a SE ride on the previous weekend.
	

	12
	Cheshire Forest Frolic.
PG has both venues booked & has started preparations. There will be a small route change on Day 1 to accommodate a local resident.
	PG

	13
	Cheshire Hunt Rides.
We will publish their ride dates & ask them to reciprocate. It was felt we lacked the helpers to run the rides ourselves on the hunt routes.
	LF


	14
	Wirral Ride.

 SW has sent completed forms to Wirral & Cheshire West councils for the original venue but heard nothing. Chris & Muriel Taylor are negotiating for a new venue for June 21st. 
	SW
MT

	15
	Committee Positions.

Chair                                                         Liz Finney

Vice Chair & Membership Secretary        Pat Guerin

Secretary & PR                                         Anna Collins

Treasurer                                                   Muriel Taylor

Trophy & Awards Secretary                     Pennie Drummond

Facebook & Social Media                        Shaun Walsh

Health & Safety                                        Sue Higgins

Child Protection                                        Jill Thorburn

Committee member                                  Sandra Peters


	

	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	16
	Swimming Sessions for Horses.

SW will investigate this with Andraya Hiscock as she knows of a locationin Cheshire. It could be used as part of an alternative training day.
	SW

	17
	Quiz Night.

This is due to be held soon but not up to us to run this year.
	

	18
	AOB.
1. A tack sale was suggested but needs to be part of another event & indoors. Perhaps next autumn.
2. Spray paint to be ordered. Pink suggested for “Pink Ride” but thought Forestry might not approve.

3. SW is willing to be Chef for the Inter Regionals but needs an assistant. The group will aim to subsidise Cheshire team members’ expenses.
4. We need new venue signage as present ones are falling apart. LF to investigate options & prices.
	PG

SW

LF

	15
	Date of next meeting.

Wednesday 9th April 2014 at The Laurels at 7.30 pm. 
	


